
Description and Location of Proposed Flood Control Works, per IC 36-7-15.6-9(c) 

Alternative 3 of the Geotechnical Evaluation and Alternative Development – Rocky Ripple Local Flood Damage Reduction 
Project (LD-10-006) completed July 2018 for the City of Indianapolis Department of Public Works describes and 
illustrates the location of the proposed flood control works.  The proposed flood control works include earthen levee 
beginning along the west bank of the water supply at approximately the intersection of Westfield Boulevard and Capitol 
Avenue.  The proposed flood control works extend south along the east bank of the West Fork of the White River as a 
combination of reconstructed earthen levee and new flood wall.  At about the intersection of 51st Street and Riverview 
Drive the proposed flood control works will be reconstructed earthen levee extending along the river to acceptable high 
ground elevation approximately 850 north of the intersection of 44th Street and Haughey Avenue. 




